From: Crystal Froese <CFroese@moosejaw.ca>

Sent: January 3, 2020 2:20 PM

To: Myron Gulka-Tiechko <MGulka-Tiechko@moosejaw.ca>
Subject: Cultural diversity advisory committee

Hi Myron

If no other Councillor is stepping forward for this committee | will put my name in for it so we can fiil it at our next
council meeting and have representation on it for their first meeting in the new year.

Let me know if that is OK.

Thanks and Happy New Year!

Crystal Froese

City Councillor
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Sent from my iPad




